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Report Summary
On 21 March 2018, the Overview and Scrutiny Management Board recommended 
that when the South Yorkshire Fire and Rescue Service consulted on future 
Integrated Risk Management Plans (IRMP) it should be considered by the scrutiny 
committees of each of the constituent authorities to receive considered feedback 
(minute 124 refers).

South Yorkshire Fire and Rescue Service is presently consulting upon a draft 
Integrated Risk Management Plan, which is appended to this report. This meeting 
has been scheduled for the Chair of the Fire Authority and the Chief Fire Officer to 
present the draft plan and to enable Members to respond to the current consultation 
in accordance with the recommendation from 21 March 2018. 

Recommendations

1. That Overview and Scrutiny Management Board consider the draft Integrated 
Risk Management Plan from South Yorkshire Fire and Rescue Service and 
respond formally to the current consultation on the document. 

List of Appendices Included

Appendix 1 South Yorkshire Fire and Rescue Service – Draft Integrated Risk 
Management Plan
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